1. We request that substantial and fundamental inspection are conducted in islands of your responsibility and especially in Tinos, Amorgos and Folegandros for confrontation of animal abuse caused by hobbling.
2. In any case you should inform Directorate of Rural Economy and Veterinary in Cyclades for inspection and whenever it is required you should co-operate with PFPO and regional Animal Welfare Associations.
3. We request for your direct actions according to the orders.
4. General Police Directorate of South Aegean and Police Office of Syros should be informed.
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